
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

The Tourism Department of the Seville Provincial Council is pleased to invite you to  

the virtual Workshop that will take place on 15 December at 11am (CET) 

during which you will be able to get to know some of the best tourism companies and 

initiatives in Seville ((hotels, restaurants, activities, etc.). 

 

Please follow the link below to register 

https://prodetur.credoffice.net/ProdeturForms/Link/Link.aspx/NORDIC 

All registered companies and attendees to the virtual workshop will participate 

in the draw for 3 weekend stays for 2 people in 4* or similar accommodation in the 

province of Seville (including flights. The prize will be available throughout 2021). 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Seville! 

https://prodetur.credoffice.net/ProdeturForms/Link/Link.aspx/NORDIC

